The Pennsylvania USAG board held a zoom meeting on March 28, 2024.

State Chairperson Carla Ceralde called the meeting to order.

1. The PA USAG State committee’s term ends in June 2024. It was voted
unanimously that the future terms will be for three years. If anyone is
interested in running for a board position information will be made
available soon. There was also discussion on whether board positions
should be at large, specified, or a combination of both.

2. Discussion was had to decide on a Pennsylvania Club of the Year. The
winner will be announced shortly, and their name submitted as a
contender for the Region 7 Club of the Year.

3. There are still spots available in this summer’s state clinic. More
information is available on the state’s website.

4. An “end of the season” survey is being worked on and will be emailed to
all professional members in the near future. Please respond to the
survey, if the board is not aware of any of your issues changes are unlikely
to happen.

5. There has been a concerted effort to ensure compliance in the returning
of the required $2.00 per gymnast for each meet hosted in the state.
Directly because of this effort the amount collected (all of which benefits
our athletes) has doubled compared to last season!

As always if you have any questions, suggestions, or concerns, feel free to
contact any of the board members. Their contact information is on the PA
website.

The meeting was adjourned by Carla Ceralde.
Respectfully submitted,
Kevin Pope

Secretary, PA USAG



